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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Food waste collection: brown bins distributed to residents

Vaudreuil-Dorion, September 11, 2018 – The new food waste collection will begin on October 2 
(peripheral zone) and October 4 (central zone). To this end, brown bins will be delivered to resi-
dents during the week of  September 17. 

Each bin will contain a starter kit including a kitchen bin, compostable bags for this container as 
well as for the brown bin, an information brochure, a checklist sticker to place on your kitchen 
bin as well as an invitation to attend one of  the information meetings. 

Residents are highly encouraged to use the food waste collection services, in the same way as 
they are the recycling collection. In fact, according to the Québec residual materials manage-
ment policy, between now and 2020, it will be prohibited to dispose of  organic waste in any 
other manner. It is therefore important to integrate these new habits immediately.    

Note that food waste collection services will be implemented in several phases, the first of  which 
targets single-family homes and buildings of  four units or less. 

For more information, citizens are invited to visit the Environment section of  the City’s Web site 
or contact the Engineering and Environment Division by email at genieenvironnement@ville.
vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca or by phone at 450 455-3371, Option 1. In addition, several videos will 
be posted on the City’s Facebook page in the next few months in order to provide tips and tricks 
related to this new collection.  
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